Vernon, CT 06066

## Countdown to the First Day of School

## **School Matters!**



https://www.greenwichschools.org/parkway-school/school-information/attendance-policy

Dear Parents/Guardians,

There are **98** days until the first day of school. All students entering Kindergarten, Grade 7 and Grade 11 on August 29th, 2018 need a current health assessment physical (not a sports physical) done twelve months prior to the first day of school.

All students new to our district also need a physical done twelve months prior to the first day of school.

Please send a copy of your student's physical to the school nurse so that she/he may be cleared for the first day of school. If you have any questions contact your school nurse.

Students who do not turn in a required physical may not be allowed to attend school.

Thank you and have a healthy and safe summer.

Vernon Public School Nurses May 21, 2018

Please visit our website for additional forms on the District Health/Nurses Office page, <a href="https://www.vernonpublicschools.org/departments/health-nurses-office">https://www.vernonpublicschools.org/departments/health-nurses-office</a>.